[bookmark: _GoBack]Request for Financial Support:
	Undocually sponsorship request for Academic Senate

	Amount requested: $550
	UndocuALLY workshops occurring in Fall, Winter, and Spring totaling 7 workshop. Monies will provide water and snacks.



>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>
Typically, for Instructional and Student Services Dean positions, the call for faculty serve is also circulated within the division, and faculty from within the division usually serve as faculty members on the hiring committee.
Committee Membership Volunteers:
	Dean of DSPS - 2 faculty from Division
	1st meeting: November 29, 10-11:30am 
2nd meeting: January 15, 10-11am
Interviews: February 6, 8am-4pm
	
	

	
	
	
	

	
	
	
	
	
	

	Mary Bennett
	DSPS
	Adapted PE

	Full-time tenured
	Dean of DSPS
	I would like to be considered for a seat on the DSPS division dean hiring committee. I am a tenured faculty member in the Adapted Physical Education (APE) department in the DSPS division. I have been full-time faculty in APE for the last 28 years at De Anza College. Also, I serve as the Tenure Coordinator on the De Anza campus. I have served on many hiring committees in my time at De Anza College, including the most recent DSPS division dean. The last hiring committee I served on was within the past two years and I have completed the current hiring committee member training program. Adapted Physical Education enrolls over 300 unduplicated students on campus and more than 40% of these students are enrolled in my courses. The APE department is the largest student enrollment population within the DSPS division. I feel it is important to serve on this committee as a representative for the APE students,  and the faculty and staff in the department. Lastly, my experience on multiple hiring committees, and the knowledge I have gained from my years of service to the college makes me an ideal candidate for this critical committee.  Thank you for your consideration.


	Kevin Glapion
	DSPS
	
	Full-time
	Dean of DSPS
	I have worked in the DSS program at De Anza for 18 years, as a counselor for students with psychiatric disabilities, and 27 years overall in this specialized field in numerous clinical, consultant, and oversight capacities. The DSS program provides services to 100% of the on campus students served in the DSPS Division. I have worked in the role of executive head of the DSS program (faculty) for 8 years as well as  chairing our American Sign Language and Special Education Assistive Technology department/ curriculum for those years- including comprehensive program review for student services and instructional areas. I also have also served as co-chair of the SSSPBT for 5 years along with 15 years experience in numerous governance capacities- Academic Senate, SSSPBT, Equity and Diversity, and College Council. Additionally, I have taught human development/ human sexuality for 17 years, including engaging students in relevant conferences, research and community service learning projects, internships, and activism.  I have provided many campus -wide and state-level presentations/ training on DSPS programming areas. Further, I have served as a faculty advisor to multiple student clubs/organization for 16 years, as well as many years of experience on many campus committees (e.g., institutional self-studies, disability scholarships, equity programming, basic skills, and behavior intervention …) Currently, serving as the chair for 4 DSPS faculty tenure review committees.

	Cynthia Kaufman
	Equity and Engagement
	VIDA
	Full-time Tenured
	Dean of DSPS
	I have served on many hiring committees in the past and have helped develop teh equity agenda for De ANza. I am committed to building a more inclusive, democratic, and equitable campus. I was on the Equity action Council for many years. I was trained as an EO representative. 

	Christine Magnin
	DSPS
	Hope Program
	Full-time Tenured
	Dean of DSPS
	I have been an employee of De Anza for 32 years.  I first was hired as an Instructional Associate in the Hope Program off campus. After 21 years at that position, I finished my Masters in Education and was able to apply for the Instructor position at Hope .  I have been an Instructor at Hope for 10 years. 

	Monica Sheirich
	DSPS
	Hope Services - Off campus DSPS Program
	Full-time Tenured
	Dean Of DSPS
	I have worked for the college for 21 years and have been with DSP&S for the whole time even back when Christina Espinosa-Pieb was our coordinator. I have a lot of history with my division would like to build up our team and reinvigorate our departments, division and services. I I also serve on the Professional Relations Committee on the campus and know how important it is to have a dean with really good communication and cohesiveness skills.

	Mark Taberna
	Disability Support Services (DSS)
	DSS Counseling
	Full-time NOT Tenured
	Dean of DSPS
	I have 8 years of DSPS counseling. During that time, I've worked for 5 different DSPS Deans--all having unique strengths and perspectives of this exclusive student population. I have firsthand experience working in various systems, policies, and procedures; noting all of benefits and challenges.

	Dean of PE/Athletics Hiring  - 2 faculty from Division
	
	
	

	
	
	
	

	
	
	
	
	
	

	Rachel Catuiza
	Knes/Athletics
	Knes/Athletics
	Full-time Tenured
	Dean of PE/Athletics Hiring 
	I am a full-time Faculty in this division for the past 12 years. I would like to serve on this committee to help our department find someone who will help us out and work to keep our department grow.

	Mary Donahue
	P.E. 
	Aquatics 
	Part-time
	Dean of PE/Athletics Hiring 
	I would bring extensive knowledge about De Anza to the hiring committee for Dean of Physical Education and Athletics. Iâ€™ve been on the faculty at De Anza since April, 1988, first in Physical Education, then in Biological and Health Sciences as well.  

I have served on two previous hiring committees for Dean of Physical Education and Athletics. I have served on the Academic Senate since 2012 and on a half dozen college governance/task force/advisory teams and committees. I have written curriculum and attend Convocations, Opening Days, Flex Days and the New Student Parent Open Houses. I have been the senior Faculty Advisor to the college Outdoor Club since 1990. I keep up a faculty website on the De Anza server and a larger one off-campus at:  https://marydonahue.org/

	Dawnis Guevara
	Physical Education & Athletics
	Physical Education & Athletics
	Full-time Tenured
	Dean of PE/Athletics Hiring 
	I would love to serve on the Hiring Committee for the Dean of Physical Education & Athletics. As a full-time tenured faculty member, head coach of the women's volleyball team, REACH Program coordinator, and scheduler for the Division, I will be working very closely with this person and would like to be a part of the process. I have served on various hiring committees in the past, have completed my EO training, and I would appreciate the opportunity to be on this committee.  

	Nick Mattis
	PE/Athletics
	PE/Athletics
	Full-time Tenured
	Dean of PE/Athletics Hiring 
	I have been at De Anza since 2007 as a part-time instructor and then hired on full-time in 2010.  I am the Head Men's and Women's Track and Field Coach, Head Men's and Women's Cross Country Coach, Assistant Athletic Director and a full-time faculty member teaching Kinesiology classes in the department.  I plan on staying at De Anza for many more years and would like the chance to help with the direction of the future of the department.

	
	
	
	
	
	

	Dean of Creative Arts - 2 faculty from Division
	
	
	
	

	
	
	
	
	

	Vernon Gallegos
	Creative Arts
	Dance/Theatre
	Full-time Tenured
	Dean of Creative Arts
	I have served on EOP hiring committee, as well as At-Large on 3 committees.

	Ilan Glasman
	Creative Arts
	Music
	Full-time Tenured
	Dean of Creative Arts 
	I serve as chairman of the music department and am currently in my 11th year as full time music faculty at De Anza.  I have served on a variety of committees, including a number of hiring committees.  I know, from the inside, what our Creative Arts faculty need from a dean and I feel comfortable representing the division in this capacity.  Someone in our division should be on this hiring committee because we feel it is very important we hire the right person; both in terms of leadership and morale as well as advocacy for our programs.   Thank you for your consideration.  -IDG

	Yael Karmi
	Creative Arts
	Art
	Part-time
	Dean of Creative Arts 
	I'm a Part Time Art History instructor at the Creative Arts Division. As a PT representative in the Academic Senate I was engaged in the proposal to allow Part-Time faculty members to serve on hiring committees. Therefore I am very interested in serving on this committee.    

	Susan Tavernetti
	Creative Arts
	Film/TV
	Full-time Tenured
	Dean of Creative Arts 
	Having served as Creative Arts Division Scheduler for more than 10 years and as the chair of the Film/TV Department for almost as long, I have worked closely with the Dean of Creative Arts and have an understanding of those aspects of the position. I am committed to serving and working collaboratively on the hiring committee to find the best applicantâ€”one who will meet the highly specialized needs of the Creative Arts Division and shares De Anza Collegeâ€™s vision, values and mission. I have also served on multiple committees that resulted in the successful hiring of full-time faculty for the Creative Arts Division. Thank you for your consideration.



